
 

2018 Division Changes 

On July 31st, NFAA State Directors met at NFAA 
Headquarters in Yankton, SD  to discuss updates to 
the rules and policies in the NFAA Constitution and 
Bylaws. Several division changes were made. Please 
see below for details.  

  

 

All changes will become effective on November 1, 2017. 

 

 


